
                      

 
Newsletter #6-October 20, 2023 

Football Mania: 
We had four winners for week #5 of Football 
Mania.  Sam Hough won $100; Mary Ellen 
Berning and Al Weidenbacher each won $50; 
and Shawn & Gina Tiesman won $20.  For week 
# 6, Megan Kupferschmidt won $20.  
Congratulations everyone! 
 
Congratulations St. Joseph Eagles: 
Our St. Joseph School girls’ volleyball teams 
participated in the Mississippi River Valley 
Parochial League Tournament this past 
weekend.  Both our teams did an awesome job.  
Our A-girls took first place in the tournament. 
Congratulations, we are proud of our teams! 
     A special thank you to our coaches Becky 
Rosenthal and Molly Thielen for volunteering to 
coach our volleyball teams this season.  Thank 
you for the many hours that you gave to helping 
our girls learn valuable skills and teamwork.  
Great job Eagles! 
      
Trunk or Treat at St. Joseph School: 
Remember that next Tuesday, October 24th is 
our Trunk or Treat night from 5:30 to 7:00 on 
our school grounds.  This will be a fun evening 
where the students (and adults) can dress up in 
their Halloween costumes and walk from car to 
car in the parking lot to receive treats from the 
decorated cars.  If you would like to decorate 
your car and hand out candy to the trunk or 
treaters, please come to the St. Joseph parking 
lot between 4:30 and 5:30 to get your car 
decorated and set up. 
     We hope that you will be able to attend this 
fun event.  
 

                       

Annual Fund Brochure: 
Within the next week or so, you will be 
receiving a brochure in the mail from the St. 
Joseph School Annual Fund.  The Annual Fund 
committee is a group who raise funds to keep 
our school current with technology and to help 
with improvements to the school.  
    Some of the improvements that the Annual 
Fund has made to our school are new windows 
and doors to both buildings; new siding on the 
preschool building; a new roof to the main 
school building; new dividers in the bathrooms; 
the fire suppression unit in the kitchen; 
interactive panels in the classrooms, our 
Chromebooks, classroom desks and chairs, a 
new copier and much more.   
     Besides all the updates, the Annual Fund 
pays for all our textbooks and digital licenses for 
our students every year, so we do not have to 
pass on this expense to our families.  This is a 
great savings to our families. 
     I ask you to please consider donating to the 
Annual Fund drive.  The money will be used to 
benefit all our students.  Any donations 
received between now and February 28th will be 
matched by an alumni donor.  Thanks for 
supporting St. Joseph School.  
 
Scrip: 
The Scrip program earned a $631.04 profit for 
the month of September.  Wow!     
     Remember that all the profits come right 
back to the school to help our students.  We 
appreciate your support for this program. 
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
10/24-St. Joseph Trunk or Treat 5:30-7:00 p.m. 
10/27-End of 1st Quarter 
11/1-All Saint’s Day Mass at 8:15 a.m. 
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